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Before you can “open” your 
Service Program’s AMANDA 
page you must be registered 
with AMANDA through your 

individual profile and be 
“linked’ to the Service Program
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If you do not have an Iowa EMS 
certification, but will be 

maintaining an Iowa Service 
Program’s AMANDA page, you will 
need to create an individual A&A 
log in (user id & password) and an 
AMANDA profile page before you 

can be “linked” to the service 
program’s page
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All previously authorized Iowa 
Service Programs have been merged 

from the System Registry to 
AMANDA 

Listed Service Directors & POC 
(from the December 2016 System 

Registry) have been “linked” to their 
service programs if………………..
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Link from Bureau Web Page:
http://idph.iowa.gov/BETS
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https://dphregprograms.iowa.gov/PublicPortal
/Iowa/IDPH/common/index.jsp
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New User
Previous User
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If you do not see the service program you are 
suppose to have access to for management of 

the service program’s information,
your service director will need to send an 

email message to 
ADPEREHreg@idph.iowa.gov indicating that 

you are authorized to have access to the 
service program’s AMANDA page
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mailto:ADPEREHreg@idph.iowa.gov
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While AMANDA has the capability to 

provide multiple services, only a few 

are available at this time.  As 

additional services becomes available 

we will provide additional instructions
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Additional Questions

Please contact the AMANDA help desk at:
855-824-4357 
or by email at: 

ADPEREHreg@idph.iowa.gov


